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From: Cupertino ForAll <cupertinoforall@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, June 27, 2020 7:32 PM
To: MTC-ABAG Info; mayor@cityofberkeley.info
Subject: Don’t plan to fail! Appeal for a higher RHND

*External Email*  

 
We call on the Association of Bay Area Governments to do their duty and — at the very least — plan to make the Bay 
Area more affordable and reduce overcrowding by planning for sufficient housing production. Please appeal to HCD for 
a more realistic target to meet our region’s needs.  
 
-Cupertino for All 
The Pro-Housing Voice of Cupertino 


